

SEP 23 2016 New Request

August 1, 2016

The Honorable Mayor George Flaggs 1401 Walnut St. Vicksburg, MS 39180

Dear Mr. Flaggs:

It is with great excitement that the Exchange Club of Vicksburg's Child and Parent (CAP) Center extend to you an invitation to an evening of elegance. We invite you to *Santa's Slay*, a fashion showcase, and social event fundraiser to support one of Mississippi's crown jewels in child and parent advocacy, the CAP Center!

On Saturday, December 17, 2016, at *The Bluff*, your evening will begin at 7pm with a cocktail hour and silent auction while mingling with a national TV celebrity. It is a night that you don't want to miss.

The Vicksburg Child and Parent Center, Inc. was founded by the Exchange Club, and for 31 years has served parents, children, and families in Warren and neighboring counties promoting healthy parent-child relationships amidst financial, social, and environmental pressures. The CAP Center is recognized in the community as a pillar of service. This fundraiser is a unique opportunity to support and uplift a phenomenal non-profit organization—all while enjoying a lovely evening.

Please help us with sponsorship of \$3,000 for marketing and advertising to be divided with the Warren County Board of Supervisors. An announcement of our celebrity television guest will be coming soon. A limited number of tickets will go on sale August 31, 2016 for \$50 each and will be provided to you free of charge.

Thanking you in advance for your support of another fabulous event hosted by the CAP Center! Your donation will market and advertise The Historic City of Vicksburg -A Great Place to Live!

The CAP Center Board of Directors
3527 Manor Drive
Vicksburg, MS 39180
Visit our website at www.capcenter.net
Contact us at erma@ycapctr.com



cc: Alderman Willis Thompson and Alderman Michael Mayfield